May 4, 2015

Bi-County 4-H Horse Club

There was a motion made and accepted at our Chelan County 4-H Leader’s Council meeting on Monday
May 4, 2015 to cut a check to the Bi-County 4-H Horse club in the amount of $871.67. These funds have
been handled in the Chelan County 4-H Leader’s Council account for quite a while. Rather than the
Chelan County Leader’s Council deciding how to distribute the funds for 4-H Horse Members we decided
it would be best for the Horse Club to decide how to distribute the funds.

Thank you,

Jillian Smith
Chelan County 4-H Treasurer
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